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   ISSUE:  230





       OCTOBER,  2008

GENERAL DINNER MEETING
Tuesday, 21st October, 2008

GUEST SPEAKER:  Sharon Redmond
(Status of Women C’tee)

Cost of Dinner:  $20   -   Please try to have the correct change

BOARD MEETING 5:00 pm

COMMITTEE MEETINGS 5:45 pm

DINNER MEETING  6:30 pm

APOLOGIES
Apologies are to be directed ONLY to Ellen Logan on 5543 1223. 

Please advise by 5 pm Monday 20th October, 2008.
In case of an EMERGENCY, an apology may be accepted by 
Ellen (0408 431 223) up to 8:30 am on the day of the meeting.  
An account for the cost of the dinner will be forwarded to any member 
not responding in the usual manner.

MISSION STATEMENT
Zonta International is a worldwide organisation of executives in business and the

professions working together to advance the status of women.

From the President…..

Dear Zontians

It is so nice to be back to 'normality' again [whatever that means], but thankyou so much for all your good wishes and the absolutely beautiful flowers. They are still giving me enormous pleasure. I've sent photos to Ellen as I'm hoping she may be able to include them in this newsletter.

A very big thankyou too to Jane Blunck who took on the President's role in my absence, and did a truly admirable job. All your efforts were greatly appreciated Jane. 

I was delighted to read in the minutes that the Domestic Violence Kits are ready to go. Again, thanks to Jane and her committee. It is wonderful that as a club we are able to bring a little dignity and caring into these women's lives. And haven't you all been busy with the Breast Care Cushions! A sterling effort which we all know will result in greater comfort for many ladies. Well done!

Well, 'Gourmet Goodies' time is looming, and as a major fund raiser for our club, we look forward to your support. Don't forget to bring item/s for the raffle to next week's meeting.

I believe congratulations are in order for Grandma Judy Manderson and Aunties Megan and Kathy. It was lovely to hear of the birth of Liam Shay on 20 September. Our best wishes to all.

Also congratulations to Alice Warby who was elected Vice President of the Gold Coast National Women's. [Alice was President for 4 years and was happy to step down, I believe]. Good on you Alice!

Looking forward to seeing you all at next week's meeting. 

Cheers

Gerry

3.

Glad to have you back ‘on board’ Gerry.    

Birthdays:  
Jenny Atkinson 
25 October

HAPPY BIRTHDAY JENNY! 
Gourmet Goodies Stall/Raffle

The Finance & Service Committee have organised for us to sell raffle tickets outside Shays Pharmacy in William Street on the following dates.  Please check your diaries to see if you can help.  Thursday & Friday 27 & 28 November.  We are also hoping to get a ‘spot’ at Beaudesert Fair Shopping Centre.  Probably the previous Thursday/Friday. 

REMINDER:  Donations please for the baskets 
ALSO: If you have some nice jars, please bring them to the meeting.  A few ladies need them for the items they bake/make.
Important Dates:
21 October
Dinner Meeting

24 October 
United Nations Day

18 November
Dinner Meeting – Christmas Menu?

23/30 November
Social Lunch 

2009

March
-  Area Meeting (We are in Area 3, District 22 – Janet Burrage is our Area Director, and District Gov. is Vicki Varthas)

25 – 27 September  -
District Meeting at Townsville

Other Organisations:

BAMS Show – ME AND MY GIRL (Featuring classic songs with lots of laughs).Various dates from Friday 31 Oct to Saturday 15 November 

Our Website is -  www.zontadistrict22.org.  Please check it out.

Congrats to Judy Manderson – as reported by President Gerry.  Liam Joseph Shay, born to daughter Susan and Andy on Saturday 20 September.  Liam weighed 3.89 kg.  Patrick, Maeve and Molly are busy helping Mum and Dad care for their dear little baby brother while they are on School break. 5th Grandchild for Brian and Judy, and the 9th Grandchild for Phil and Carmel Shay. 
Did anyone else manage to see the show a couple of weeks ago…..’Road to Beautiful’?  It was about Cathryn Hamlin and all the amazing work she is doing in Ethiopia.  (We donate to her cause – the fistula hospital at Addis Abbaba).  

Quote of the Month:
“You cannot do a kindness too soon, for you never know how soon it will be too late.”  

 --Ralph Waldo Emerson
BeauZontian
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